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I believe it is a great idea! Jake  and heather have an amazing 10 acres that is extremely beautiful with
many trails leading into the redwoods and to Mitchell creek that also runs through the property. Many
kinds of wild life and amazing scenery. And at night it’s peaceful and you can hear the ocean banging
around in the distance. To not make the property a campground would be a shame for not sharing the
beauty with others. Also as a benefit there is a rodeo ground right up the road in close distance people
could go to when they are doing it as well.  I would definitely vote yes to allowing them to share this
beautiful area with others and travelers.
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Sent from my iPhone


